WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

40 Beecher Road — South
Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Tonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. — Superintendent

March 28, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 6 Beecher Road School Students:

The final trimester of grade 6 includes several transition activities between our Grades PreK-6 Woodbridge
School District and the Grades 7-12 Amity Regional School District #5. One such transition activity is, for
grade 7 planning purposes, the sharing of information between our district and the regional district. Please read
carefully the details below regarding sharing of your student’s information and records between districts
consistent with Woodbridge School District Policy 5125, “Student Records; Confidentiality.”

¢ Consistent with our policy, the e-mail address(es) of each grade 6 parent/guardian will be shared as
directory information with Amity Regional School District #5 personnel. These e-mail addresses will allow
you to be contacted efficiently in the grade 7 planning process. If you do not wish your e-mail address(es) to
be disclosed, please contact my office no later than Friday, April 1, 2022.

¢ Consistent with our policy, the personally identifiable information in your child’s BRS education record —
including but not limited to report cards, academic testing results, intervention records — will be shared with
Amity Regional School District #5 over the upcoming weeks and months. Such information is routinely
shared with districts where students enroll. You are entitled to receive a copy of what is shared with Amity,
and also to have a hearing to challenge the content of the record should you so desire; please contact my
office no later than Friday, April 1, 2022, if you have further interest in these options. If your child does not
intend to enroll at Amity, please contact my office no later than Friday, April 1, 2022, and your child’s
record will not be shared.

Please e-mail or call (203-387-6631) if you have any questions or concerns.

c: Jennifer P. Byars, Ed.D., Superintendent, Amity Regional School District #5
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